

## "Climbing Toward College & Career Readiness!"

**Dr. Aida Tatiossian** – *Principal* atate@araratcharterschool.com

**Adrineh Gharibi** – Director of Operations & Compliance agharibi@araratcharterschool.com

Samantha Parisen – English Learner Coordinator sparisen@araratcharterschoo.com

Danielle Sinha – Title 1/Special Education Coordinator dsinha@araratcharterschool.com



November 10, 2020

## Dear Parents/Guardians:

First, let me thank you for your understanding and support as we work together through ongoing demands and stresses from the COVID-19 pandemic. Our goal continues to be the education of your student in a safe and healthy environment, whether at school or at home.

While there is no vaccine for COVID-19 yet, I want to remind you about the immunizations that protect your child from other dangerous diseases. I urge you to make an appointment with your child's doctor to get caught up on any shots your child may have missed while staying at home. Please visit the CDC website for immunization recommendations during COVID-19 at: <a href="https://bit.ly/safetocomein">https://bit.ly/safetocomein</a>.

In addition, influenza vaccine will be even more important this year to keep us as healthy as possible. Please make sure your child and family get the flu vaccine. CDC recommends everyone get immunized by the end of October.

Making sure your family is fully immunized means there will be less risk of disease at home or once we are back in the classroom.

Thank you in advance for helping keep our schools, teachers, staff, and community safe.

With gratitude,

Dr. Aida Tatiossian

Principal

Si usted desea recibir esta información en español, por favor déjenos saber llamando a la oficina al numero: (818)994-2904.

Այս տեղեկությունները Հայերենով ստանալու համար, խնդրում ենք զանգահարել դպրոցի գրասենակին՝ 818-994-2904 համարով։